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March break fun in planned at CPCC

	Parents and children alike can enjoy some much-needed March break fun at the Caledon Parent-Child Centre (CPCC) from March

10 to 14.

The week will feature interactive and engaging activities with daily themes. Experience the magical land of Pirates, Princesses and

Dragons; have ?Zoo?dles of Fun checking out the animal wonders of the world with the Amazing Rainforest (mornings only),

experience ?Jammin' Across Caledon? and join a Creative Play Lunch Date Friday.

Daily sign-in is required. Some groups may be limited. Programs are free, but there may be a small fee for lunch materials Friday.

For a complete schedule and detailed program descriptions, visit www.cp-cc.org or call 905-857-0090.
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